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HELP FOR KIDS AT CHRISTMAS- It is a tradition for LFBC to help others at Christmas. Instead of
shopping for specific items, we will be collecting VISA, MasterCard and Walmart Gift Cards in
$25.00 increments to be distributed to children in need. No information cards will be available for
pickup this year. Last year we were able to provide help for 60 kids. Our goal is to collect gift
cards with a total value of $5,000.00. You may bring gift cards to the church office. For more
information, please contact Seglenda Thomas at 205-681-2254. 

SENIOR SAINTS AND SECRET ANGELS- If you are 60 or older, you are an LFBC Senior Saint and
you are in for lots of fun and surprises during the new year! The only thing that is required of you
is a little information. Your name and information will be given to a Secret Angel in our church who
will send you little blessings throughout the year. The identities of these angels are kept private
until the big reveal at a Christmas party in December. If you would like to participate, you may
pick up a form in the church office or contact Hillery Glover. Upon completing the form, please
return it to the church office. Any adult can be an LFBC Secret Angel! You can brighten a Senior
Saint’s year by providing them with gifts or notes of encouragement. Once you receive your
Senior Saint’s name, be sure to anonymously do something nice for them once a month. Senior
Saints will learn the name of their Secret Angel at a Christmas party in December. Please notify
the church office at 681-2254 by Tuesday, December 28 if you would like to sign-up or contact
Hillery Glover.

POINSETTIA ORDERS FOR CHRISTMAS- As part of our Hanging of the Green service each
Christmas here at LFBC, we use poinsettias to decorate our church. Poinsettias may be ordered
in memory or in honor of friends and loved ones. After our special Christmas service on
December 19, the poinsettias you purchased may be taken home. Poinsettias are $20.00 each.
They will be red and will be in 8” pots which will  contain three plants. If you wish to purchase one
or more poinsettias,  forms are available in the sanctuary foyer. Please complete the information
requested on the form and submit with your payment. 

PRIMETIMERS LUNCH OUTING- Lake Guntersville State Park—Pinecrest Dining Room
Wednesday, December 15. Meet in the LFBC Chapel at 9:30 am. Leaving LFBC by 9:45 a.m. Call
the church office at 205-681-2254 to make reservations.

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING- Week of prayer for international missions and Lottie
Moon Christmas Offering is Sunday, November 28 through Sunday, December 5. 

HELP THE HAM- The Locust Fork Baptist Church Missions team is sponsoring a missions project
to help the homeless in the city of Birmingham. The team is currently collecting the items listed
below to distribute in Birmingham to those in need. The goal is to have at least 50 bags to
distribute. You may also build and donate your own bag with each of the items listed or sponsor a
bag for $50.00. Any and all are welcome to help the missions team distribute the bags. ITEMS
MUST BE RECEIVED BY  WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 8. DISTRIBUTION WILL BE SATURDAY,
DECEMBER 18. Call or text 205-363-2495 with any questions. 

 

         LFBC Goal is $8000.00.

Prayer Requests Received This Week
Sheila Marsh Family (Zac Marsh’s mom); Roxy, Destney & Mikey Corbett; Josh Kellum;

JoAnn Washburn; Jennette Moore; Joyce Williams (Scott Williams mom); Tina Suggs

(placed by Grant Rush); Della Seadler (Bill Neil’s sister): 

Weekly Schedule

SundaySunday
LFBC Library Open .............................................................................................8:30-10:00; 11:00-11:15 AM

Sunday School ............................................................................................................................................ 9:00 AM

Extended Session for Babies-K5 - Preschool Area ..................................................................... 10:00 AM

KidMin Worship 1st-6th Grade

        KidMin Room 1009 (Except 1st Sundays) .............................................................................. 10:00 AM

Starting Point Luncheon- Fellowship Hall ....................................................................................... 11:30 AM

Children's Choir Practice- Chapel ....................................................................................... 4:00 PM-5:30 PM

NO Man Church ............................................................................................................................................................

Student Thanksgiving Fellowship - Family Life  Center................................................................. 6:00 PM

MondayMonday
Ladies Bible Study (Bible Recap) - Fellowship Hall .......................................................................... 6:00 PM

TuesdayTuesday
NO Man Church - Family Life Center Large Classroom ...................................................................................

Zumba Fitness Class- Family Life Center .......................................................................................... 6:45 PM

WednesdayWednesday
Church Office and Family Life Center close at Noon

NO Supper/Services/Activities/Events

ThursdayThursday
Church Office and Family Life Center CLOSED

Adult Size Socks
Blankets

Gloves
Bibles

Reusable Water Bottles

Hygiene Products: 
 Toothbrush 
 Toothpaste
 Deodorant

 Comb
 Razors

 Shaving Cream
 Chapstick




Non-Perishable Food Items: 
Crackers

Tuna/Chicken Packets
Snacks

Gum
Water

Pop Top Canned Foods
 Chili

 Soup
 Vienna Sausages

FridayFriday
Church Office and Family Life Center CLOSED

Upcoming Events

Hanging of the Green Practice- Sunday, November 28 ................................................................4:00 PM

 College & Career Christmas Party- Sunday, November 28- Fellowship Hall........4:00 PM-6:00 PM

 Hanging of the Green Service- Sunday, December 5 .................................................................10:00 AM

 

Thank You Notes

Dear LFBC Family, 

It has been my honor and privilege to serve you, my church family, as the church Office Manager

for 18 years. I am so thankful that God allowed me this wonderful ministry opportunity. The

relationships I have developed, and the blessings I have received have been incredible! I can't

thank you enough for the amazing retirement reception, the very generous gifts, cards and the

many well wishes as I start this new chapter of my life! You are the best! 

With much gratitude and love, 

 Vanessa

 

Thank you so much for the calls, texts and gifts during the recent passing of our sweet Pops,

Gene Evans, and the sickness of Ken’s sister. We are so blessed to be a part of such a wonderful

body of believers as we are reminded so often. Please continue to pray for Ken’s sister, Jennifer

as our God continues to work miracles! A special thank you to our Sunday School class, Kirk’s

class. 

Love in Christ, 

 Ken, Crystal, Hope, Faith and                      

 Abby Grace Evans

 


